
Correction to “Up-Regulation of Regulator of G Protein
Signaling 4 Expression in a Model of Neuropathic Pain and

Insensitivity to Morphine”

In the above article [Garnier M, Zaratin PF, Ficalora G, Valente M, Fontanella L, Rhee
MH, Blumer KJ, and Scheideler MA (2003) J Pharmacol Exp Ther 304:1299–1306], Dr.
Mark Scheideler’s e-mail address was accidentally removed from the corresponding author
footnote. Dr. Scheideler’s e-mail address is mark_scheideler@hotmail.com.

We regret any confusion or inconvenience caused by this error.
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